
Warden for the 

Black River Protected 

Area, St. Elizabeth 

National Environment and Planning Agency

CAREER 
OPPORTUNITY

Applications are invited from suitably qualified persons 

for the position of:

Details are available on the Agency’s website 

at www.nepa.gov.jm

Applications must be submitted by email to

HRM@nepa.gov.jm or in writing to

Director, Human Resources Management & Development 

National Environment & Planning Agency

11 Caledonia Avenue, Kingston 5

No later than Monday, 21 March 2022
While we appreciate all applications, only shortlisted applicants will be 

contacted.

Managing and protecting Jamaica’s land, wood, air and water 

An Agency of the Ministry of  Economic Growth and Job Creation
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